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FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 
WASHINGTON 

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO 
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

X-UlUl 
August 23, 1924 

SUBJECT: Board*s Regulations, Ser ies of 1924. 

Dear S i r : 

As requested by you, there a r e today "be-
ing forwarded to your bank, in mail sacks, 
copies of the Board's Regulations, r ep r in ted as 
Ser ies of 1924, 

For an explanation of changes irade in 
these Regulat i r- is , p lease r e f e r to the p r in ted 
l e t t e r of tranr... t t a l contained in the f r o n t of 
the pamphlet, 

Very t r u l y yours, 

J . C. Noell , 
Assis tant Secre ta ry . 

TO BE SENT TO GOVERNORS OF ALL FEDERAL RESERVE BANKS. 
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